
The Brock Youth Centre (BYC) is looking for community members to
join our Board!

The BYC is a not-for-profit corporation that was established in 2001 and its
primary goal is to improve the social and economic well-being of youth by
leading the operation of the Cool Cow Ice Cream Shop in Beaverton. This
provides youth the opportunity to manage and operate a small business by
making day to day business decisions, developing marketing strategies,

and managing financial transactions with the goal of providing an
exceptional customer experience.

The BYC Board is seeking new members that live in our community and
have experience in areas such as business operations, marketing and

community engagement, government relations, legal experience, finance
expertise, and/or being a local business owner. The Board is looking to
review its current vision and mission, including potential opportunities to

continuously improve and expand its role in our community supporting local
youth.

This is a volunteer position that requires you to attend monthly Board
meetings and occasional Cool Cow Ice Cream Shop special events. This

position would begin in January 2025.

If you have interest in discussing this opportunity, please contact Brett at
bbcs1@rogers.com


